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NFA MEDIA RELEASE  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Liberals move to bring back long-gun registry 
 

June 9, 2017 
 
OTTAWA - Today the federal Liberal government tabled Bill C-52 in the House of Commons that brings back the 
supposed-scrapped long-gun registry, but at the provincial level by allowing the provinces access to the old registry 
data.  
  
Previously the Government of Quebec went to court to get the long-gun registry data but the Supreme Court sided with 

it. 
  
Bill C-52 changes the law so that the government of Canada can give the data directly to the government of Quebec. 
  

-
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The Government of Quebec passed a bill to create their own long-gun registry in 2015 but the NFA has challenged their 

-going the 
Quebec government has not yet implemented their long-gun registry.  
  

n long-gun registry in the next couple of years if the NFA is not 
successful in stopping them in court.  All firearms owners and users in this country need to come together to stop this 
nonsense before it is too late," concluded Clare. 
  

representing the interests of firearms owners and users.  
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